BOE Building and Grounds Subcommittee Meeting Minutes May 4, 2016 8:00 AM

Board Members Andrew Broneill and Scott Rich met with Superintendent Heckt; Director of Operations, Ray Boyd; Town Administrator, Joyce Stille; First Selectman, Robert Morra and Highway Supervisor, Lance Dimock. Joyce Stille shared that the Town attorney reviewed the Town Charter and stated that the BCS carpet to tile/carpet squares and parking lot and sidewalk projects do not require a Public Building Committee and be coordinated by the Bolton Public Schools, not the Town of Bolton. The BCS carpet to tile/carpet squares and sidewalk projects will take place in the summer of 2016 and the BCS parking lot and asbestos abatement/carpet replacement will be addressed in the summer of 2017.

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 AM.

Submitted by Ray Boyd